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RETIRING 

            
Planning a retirement event? 

Send the details to 

communications@sd68.bc.ca  

Here’s a list of upcoming 

retirement celebrations for 

the following retirees: 

 Ted McPherson 
 

Retirement Celebrations 

To submit an item for NLPS 
News; email  

communications@sd68.bc.ca   
or call 250 741-5273 

Submit an Item 

The Greater Nanaimo Early 
Years Partnership hosts a 
free Healthy Start Fair for 
children up to 6 yrs & their 
families on Monday, June 
24.   
 
The event will be held at 
the Nanaimo Child 
Development Centre from 
11am until 2pm.   
 
More information is 
available here. 
 
 

EARLY 
YEARS 

Healthy Start Fair 

Current and past issues of 
NLPS News can be found  

at sd68.bc.ca 

            
At the Regular Board meeting on 

Wednesday, June 19, 2019, 

presentations were received from 

the Student Environment 

Committee, the Manager of 

Occupational Safety and Wellness 

and the Director of Planning and 

Operations. 

 

The Board also discussed 

recommendations brought forward 

from the Business and Education 

committee meetings. 

  

Check out the full report. 
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REPORT 

Report 

The Board of Education is looking for 
feedback on the draft Strategic Plan. 

 

Feedback results will be discussed at a 
Policy Committee meeting in the fall. 

STRATEGIC 
PLAN 
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Strategic Plan 
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